Klein, Matthew - FS

Subject: FW: Project 58221

Sent: Monday, June 29, 2020 9:33 PM
To: Klein, Matthew - FS <matthew.klein@usda.gov>
Subject: Project 58221

Hello,

Comment for the proposed reservoir. My family is very active in the surrounding area and we think this project
would have devastating effects on the national forest and all wild life that reside in the area. We are not
supportive of this project moving forward.

Keep Colorado beautiful!

Thank you.

The Dillon and Tuter family



